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Dear Gosnells Primary School Community 
 
What a productive Semester Two we have had at Gosnells Primary School!  
A big thank you to all students and staǨ for their hard work this term and 
to our parents for their ongoing communication and connection to our 
beautiful school. 
 
Latest Upgrades: 
I­m pleased to share that after an 
exhaustive wait, a new drink 
bubbler, water bottle Ǫller and 
trough has been installed 
between the Administration and 
Student Services building at the 
front of the school site.  This 
essential addition is just one of 
many upgrades underway to enhance the student experience at GPS. 
 
Assemblies: 
With a further relaxing of COVID-19 restrictions this term, it has been a 
pleasure to welcome our parents and visitors for ¬in person­ assemblies at 
our school.  All visitors are welcome; we just kindly remind everyone to 
refrain from talking during the assembly to ensure an enjoyable 
experience for all in attendance (especially for other parents listening to 
their child­s performance). 
 
Grant Success: 
We are very fortunate to have secured a $3,000 Partnership Acceptance 
Learning Sharing (PALS) grant ($1,500 over two years) to support 
activities for our upcoming NAIDOC events for both 2022 and 2023.  
These important events support our reconciliation eǨorts to incorporate 
and increase the understanding of Aboriginal cultures, histories and 
communities.  A special morning tea will be held tomorrow with our 
Indigenous parents and family members to help shape and contribute to 
this important event being delivered in early Term 3. 
 
Reports: 
For ease of access, all school reports are distributed to parents digitally 
(via email).  If you would like a printed copy instead, please do not hesitate 
to request a copy once they are released via email: 
gosnells.ps@education.wa.edu.au or by calling 9234 6350.  Reports are 
planned to be sent out to parents via email on Tuesday, 28 June. 

 
 

 

  
Friday 24 June 
CANTEEN CLOSED 

SRSA Interschool Winter Carnival 
 

Monday 27 June 
SRC Inspire Information Session 

Year 6 Students 
 

Tuesday 28 June 
Semester One School Reports 

Emailed to Families 
 

Thursday 30 June 
Assembly - Room 4 

 
Friday 1 July 

Final Day of Term Two 
 

Monday 18 July 
Term Three Commences 
Kindy Blue to Year 6 

 
Wednesday 20 July 
School Photos 

 
Thursday 21 July 

Kindy Yellow Commence Term Three 
School Photos 

 

- - -  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
Online Orders:  Quickcliq.com.au 
Order online before Thursday and 
uniforms will be delivered to 
classrooms Thursday afternoon 

 
CANTEEN 

Open Tuesday to Friday 
CANTEEN IS CLOSED EVERY MONDAY 
Order online (Quickcliq) or in cash 
at the Canteen before 9:30am 
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нн WǳƴŜ нлнн 10 

173 Hicks Street Gosnells WA 6110  

School Oǭce:  9234 6350 

Canteen:  9234 6373 
School:  www.facebook.com/GosnellsPS 

P&C:  www.facebook.com/gpspandcassociation 

SCHOOL PHOTOS  

Wednesday, 20 July and Thursday, 21 July 2022 

Order forms will be sent home before the end of Term Two 

mailto:gosnells.ps@education.wa.edu.au
Quickcliq.com.au
http://www.facebook.com/GosnellsPS
http://www.facebook.com/gpspandcassociation


 

 

If you have a child due to start Kindergarten in 2023 (born 1 July 2018 - 30 June 2019) or  
Pre-Primary (born 1 July 2017 - 30 June 2018) you will need to complete an application form 
by Friday, 22 July 2022.  Kindergarten places are limited so we encourage you to apply now. 

 

You can obtain an application form in the following ways: 
 

¶ Visit our website:  gosnellsps.wa.edu.au - go to the Enrolment tab and click on Enrolling your 
child - scroll down the page and you can download a copy of Enrolment Pack Part A. 

 

¶ Phone the school on 9234 6350 to request an enrolment application and we can email or post 
the document to you.  If you have a child already attending Gosnells Primary we can send the 
application home with them. 

 

¶ Visit the School Administration oǭce between 8am and 4pm during school terms to collect 
an enrolment application. 

 

Completed forms and documentation can be sent back to the school by: 
 

¶ scanning and emailing documents to gosnells.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
¶ posting to Gosnells Primary School, 173 Hicks Street, Gosnells WA 6110 
¶ if you live close-by you can hand deliver the documents to our letterbox on Hicks Street 
¶ visit the School Administration oǭce via the front gate on Hicks Street during opening hours 

KINDY & PRE-PRIMARY 2023 ENROLMENTS 

Voluntary Contributions 2022 - Kindergarten to Year 6 - $60 per year per child 
Payments can be made in cash at the School Administration oǭce or online via Qkr! 

 
Download the app for free from Apple­s app store for iPhones 

(for iPads download the iPhone app) 
or from Google Play for Android phones and tablets. 

 
After downloading the app and registering, select Gosnells Primary School from ¬Nearby Location­ 
on Qkr or type Gosnells after tapping the magnifying glass in the top right of the home screen on Qkr. 

2022 VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL (continued) 

Facebook Communication: 
Our school Facebook page is a great way to keep up to date with school activities and events between 
each newsletter.  I strongly encourage all parents and family members to access this page via: 
https://www.facebook.com/GosnellsPS  
 
School Holiday Upgrades: 
We are very hopeful that our long awaited garden upgrades will be occurring during the upcoming 
holidays.  These important upgrades will see the garden spaces rejuvenated across the entire school, 
complimenting the many other enhancements taking place throughout the school site.  I hope to share 
photos with you once the upgrades are complete. 

 
On behalf of everyone at Gosnells Primary School, we wish you all a very safe and relaxing 
school holiday break as we depart for holidays at 2:40pm on Friday, 1 July.  School will 
resume for all students and staǨ on Monday, 18 July. 
 

Regards 
 
Scott Tapper 
Principal 

gosnellsps.wa.edu.au
mailto:gosnells.ps@education.wa.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/GosnellsPS


 

 

TREE PLANTING - Rooms 2 & 5 -10 June 2022 


